Boldmere Junior School — Newsletter
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Dear Parents/Guardians 15 October 2019
No 7

General Information

Forthcoming Events-

Year 6 Weighing and Measuring — Wednesday 6 November 2019

We are today sending out letters from NHS Birmingham Community Healthcare Trust
regarding the above. The nurses will be coming into school on Wednesday 6 November
2019. Please send in a note to the school office if you do not wish your child to be weighed
and measured.

Young Voices Concert — Resorts World Arena — 17 January 2020

A reminder that we have been allocated 90 children’s tickets for the above event. Miss
Brown has organised a lunchtime choir club for those children in years 4, 5 and 6, who are
interested in taking part in the Young Voices Choir concert. Miss Brown handed out a letter
to all those children who have attended the lunchtime choir club. The closing date for receipt
of your consent for your child to attend the event in January, is TOMORROW. If the number
of children interested exceeds the number of tickets available, we will be picking names out
of the hat.

Parents’ Evening — Wednesday 16 October 2019 — 4-7.30 pm
A reminder that tomorrow is Parents” Evening. Appointments are necessary.

6U’s Class Assembly — Wednesday 23 October 2019 — 2.45 pm

A reminder that parents/guardians of children in class 6U are invited to their class assembly,
which will take place on 23 October at 2.45 pm at the junior school.

Harvest Festival — Friday 25 October 2019

Children at the junior school and infant school will be attending a harvest festival celebration
at St Michael’s church on Friday 25 October 2019 during the morning.

Any food donations will be forwarded to the Aston and Nechells Foodbank Harvest Appeal.
Please do not bring into school until Friday 25 October. See suggestions below:

e Year3 - Pasta Sauce
e Year4 - Fruit Juice
e Yearb - Hand Soap
e Yearb6 - Toilet Rolls
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Year 3 Times Tables Rockstars
Miss Jackson, our Maths Lead, will be sending out an information sheet to parents/guardians
in year 3 regarding Times Tables Rock Stars. We hope you find this information useful.

Forthcoming School Trips

Year 4 Trip to the Cinema — Thursday 7 November 2019
A letter will be coming out this week regarding the above trip to the cinema.

Year 3 Trip to Birmingham Museum and Art Gallery — Thursday 5

December 2019
A letter will be coming out after half term regarding this year 3 trip.

Year 5 Trip to Cadbury World — Tuesday 17 December 2019
For your information, a letter will be coming out after half term regarding the above trip to
Cadbury World.

Lunchtime Bonfire Meal — Tuesday 5 November 2019

The kitchen staff are offering a lunchtime bonfire meal on Tuesday 5 November. If your child
usually has a hot meal on this day, they will be given this as their meal choice. If your child
usually has sandwiches and would like a bonfire meal, please fill in the slip below and return
it to the school office by Thursday 24 October 2019. Payment must also be made on
ParentPay by this date. The meal choice for the lunchtime Bonfire Meal is: Lamb Burgers,
Hot Dogs, Diced Potatoes, Beans/Sweetcorn. There will also be a fish and pasta option.
Puddings will include chocolate cracknell/jelly. If your child does not usually have a hot
meal, please fill in the slip below with your meal choice.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Silverwood
Head of School

Bonfire Lunch

Name of my child ... Class .............

My child usually brings sandwiches to school but would like to order the
Bonfire lunch.

e Lamb Burger/HotDogs ~ reereieenee

e Fishoption e

e Pastaoption e
Signature of parent/guardian ............cooiiiiiiiiii e

Please return the slip to the school office by Thursday 24 October 2019 and ensure that
your ParentPay account is in credit.
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BUSY BODIES NEWS:

October fees

Please be aware that fees for October are now overdue, if you have not
already paid for this month, please do so immediately. ParentPay
reminders will be sent out by Wednesday 16" October.

November forms and fees

For this month it is essential that all parents/carers return their booking
forms for November by Wednesday 23" October. We require your forms
a few days earlier because this will give us ample time to ensure that
registers and staffing are ready for when we return after the half term
holidays. Fees are due in as per normal by the last Friday of this month.
Should you have any queries about your fees, please contact the Busy
Bodies

PTA NEWS:

BOLDMERE PTA FIREWORK EXTRAVAGANZA - Friday 8th November -
TICKETS NOW ON SALE at www.pta-events.co.uk/Boldmere

Can you help on the 8th November? We need volunteers. Are you willing
to show off your BBQ skills and cook sausages and burgers at the event.
Can you help sell the food and drinks? Perhaps you would like to

help Marshal while watching the event? Finally if you can stick around for
half an hour after the event has finished, we would be very grateful for

help clearing up. Please, please get in contact with the PTA on Facebook

or at boldmere.pta@gmail.com If this is anything you can help
us with.

DATE FOR THE DIARY - CHRISTMAS FAIR - Friday 29th November 2019
- more details to follow.
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